NEWPORT WILDCAT TRACK

Dear Track Coach:

Newport High School would like to invite you to the KENTUCKY ALTERNATIVE PROGRAMS  RIVER CITY CLASSIC TRACK MEET on Saturday, March 21st, 2009 at Newport Stadium.

All events will be held on Saturday beginning at 9:30 AM with the girls 3200m relay.  All running events will be finals; sections will be formed based on times submitted by the coaches. The best times will be placed in the last or hot section.  In the Shot, Discus, Long Jump, and Triple Jump each athlete will get four trials, there will be no finals.  We will determine the starting heights for the High Jump based on the entries.  THE POLE VAULT WILL NOT BE CONTESTED AT THE RCC.
Medals will be awarded for the first three places and ribbons for fourth through sixth places.  We will give winner and runners-up team trophies for boys and girls.  We will also give plaques to the outstanding performer for both boys and girls. 

We hope to see you on March 21st.  Entry fee for this meet is $65 per team or $130 for both squads.  Entry forms are due to Mike Ryan, our HY-TEK operator, by 3:00 p.m. on Friday, March 13th .   You can e-mail him at michael.ryan@kroger.com. Checks can be mailed to me at the address below.   

Please mail checks to:
                        Mike Hunter






Newport High School






900 East 6th Street






Newport, Ky. 41071

If you have any questions please call me at home: 859-442-0340, or school 859-292-3023

Good luck in 2009,

Mike Hunter





Head Boys Track Coach



